



Dear Colleagues,

 On behalf of the OGBL's Health, Social Care Union in Luxembourg and its 
affiliates, we offer our support and solidarity to the CGIL for your action. 

In Luxembourg as everywhere, we need, and are therefore fighting for strong 
public health, care and social systems to make sure our care services aren’t 
being washed away by austerity, neoliberal influences, and privatization 
efforts. That’s why we stand united, in solidarity, in your demand to defend 
the national healthcare system and your commitment to improve the 
healthcare sector. 

 Now more than ever, trade unions must stand together and act to defend 
their rights!

 In solidarity,


Pitt Bach

Secrétaire central 

Syndicat Santé, Services sociaux et éducatifs


